Sign Register Book in Memory of Connecticut School Shooting Victims

(KTNC) - A register book is available to sign for anyone who would like to offer a word of sympathy to residents of Newtown, Connecticut, in the wake of Friday's shooting at Sandy Hook Elementary School.

Funeral Director Brian Daake (day-kee) says the book will be available to sign at the Dorr and Clark Funeral Home through at least Friday, so local residents can express their sympathy for the people of Newtown. (play audio :30)

Daake says the book will be available during regular business hours – from 9:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. – through Friday, but they may make it available for a longer period of time if there is enough of a response.

MSC News